
Heavenly Father,‌
We ask for your blessings as we journey together

as ‘Pilgrims of Hope’.‌
We ask for your guidance in the storms of our

lives; that when those storms blow, you are the
anchor which keeps us steady.‌

Help us to follow in your footsteps, Lord, to be
kind, to be loving, to show forgiveness and to

serve those in need.‌
We pray that this Jubilee brings our schools, our
communities and our trust joy, peace and hope.‌

Amen.‌
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9th‌ Y3 Mass‌ St Peters Church‌

10th‌ Y4 CotW‌ School Hall‌

17th Y2 CotW‌ School Hall‌

30th‌ All Saints Mass‌ St Peters Church‌

31st‌ Y6 Caythorpe CotW‌ School Hall
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Chaplaincy Pilgrimage to Wolverhampton‌
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“And on this rock I will build my Church”‌
Catholic Life & Chaplaincy Newsletter‌
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Bishop’s Theme‌

Discipleship‌
Pope’s Intention‌
For collaboration between
different religions‌

On the 10  of September, the children of the Chaplaincy Leadership team
in Year 6, with Mrs Geary & Chris our Lay Chaplain, set off for St Michael’s
Church in Wolverhampton. Here, the shrine of newly made saint, Carlo
Acutis, and a first class relic of Carlo, rests within the relic chapel of the
church.

th

On the day we were joined by the chaplaincy leadership team from St
Martins in Stoke Golding and their Lay Chaplain Lucy, our Lead Lay
Chaplain Tom Shannon, and James from English Martyrs in Leicester. Our
day was led by Canon Mgr. Mark Crisp, parish priest and dean of
Wolverhampton, who taught us more about Carlo’s life, gave us the
opportunity to venerate the relic, time of prayer, adoration and even
celebrated Mass with us in the relic Chapel. Our students said that they
felt like “this was a special place” and “I could feel God was close” when
interacting with their pilgrimage and listening to Canon Mark. It was a
wonderful day, enjoyed by all, and we hope we get another chance to
pilgrimage to Wolverhampton and visit Carlo again.
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Chaplaincy Pilgrimage to the shrine‌
‌of Carlo Acutis in Wolverhampton‌

O C T O B E R ‌

For more details on diary events, please speak to your child's teacher or
contact the school office‌

Liturgical Season

ORDINARY TIME

Whole school Mass & blessing of the‌
new EYFS class & Chaplaincy Team‌

RE lessons with parents‌


